
I attended a workshop on “Advances in Energy Engineering and Technology” held at 

Mechanical Engineering Department at IIT (BHU) Varanasi from June 28-30, 2013. My paper 

titled “A Review of Daylight Illuminance and Window Design in Buildings” was accepted in the 

workshop. There were 23 papers presented in the workshop along with expert talks in the field of 

energy engineering. I presented my paper on June 29, 2014. The contents of the paper were well 

appreciated by the session chair and the audience.  

I thank TEQIP cell GNDEC Ludhiana for sponsoring me for attending and presenting my 

paper in the workshop.   
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